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PE reminders for next week 
 

Next week there is an opportunity for girls to participate in a nationwide event to promote participation 

in girls’ football. The football club which normally runs on a Wednesday after school will be open 

exclusively to girls only on this occasion.  
 

We would love to see as many girls at the club as possible. We also have some upcoming fixtures 

for the girls in the coming weeks, of which they can be a part. The club will run at the usual time and 

will finish at 4:15pm. Please can the girls bring in their usual Houlton school PE kit and football boots. 

 

 

 



 


